
November 14, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of LC Music Students:
Re: Oakridge Poinsettias / Country Perogy Shop

We are beginning our annual Christmas fundraisers, and we are excited about offering students the opportunity
to raise funds for band trips with 2 different products. Remember that even if your child does not have a trip
this school year, he or she can begin fundraising now in order to offset costs for future band trips. All money is
held by the school, but is allocated to each student’s MPA account. And if your child leaves LC, the money
reverts to the Music Parent Association General Fund.

Order forms for both fundraisers are due on November 28, 2023, delivery for the Coupons will be at the
beginning of December. The Perogies will be ready to be picked up at 3:30 pm on December 19th in the
Library.

Please note that Oakridge Greenhouse orders will be coupons again this year. You will receive
coupons for each item in your order and then you will have a chance to choose your item when you
pick it up at Oakridge.

Please find attached the two separate order forms. If you have any questions, please contact a member of the
Music Parent Association:
Angela Kroeker angkroeker3@gmail.com

Jodi Penner penner_jodi@gmail.com
Christina Azevedo christinalouisa1982@gmail.com

Students should submit all money and order forms to Nicolle Moskven at the Landmark Collegiate office.
(Cheques made payable to Landmark Collegiate)

Looking forward to a successful fundraiser!
Landmark Music Parent Association


